
 

 

January 19, 2021 

InfoEd Announcement  
 

Effective Monday, February 1, 2021 the University of Miami will discontinue use of the 
InfoEd system. Access to InfoEd will no longer be available after this date.   
 
This includes access to all InfoEd modules:  

• SPIN 
• SMARTS 
• GENIUS 
• Proposal Development and Tracking 
• Lab Animals Management  

If you wish to view or download any proposals from InfoEd, please do so before the 
end of January.  
 
Note if logging in from outside the University network, you will need to log in using 
Pulse Secure (remote.med.miami.edu). 
 

 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

http://www.ora.miami.edu/

